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Dear Restaurant Owner, 

Thank you for agreeing to display a Recycle Foam at Home poster in your restaurant.  By placing this 

poster in a visible location you are doing your part to help reduce the amount of waste in our landfills 

and litter in our streets and waterways. 

We at the California Restaurant Association and the Plastic Foodservice Packaging Group hope to reduce 

the litter stream by promoting the recycling of foam products like those used in your restaurant.  

Polystyrene foam containers can be recycled in residential blue bins in Los Angeles.  As you encourage 

your customers to rinse and recycle their foam at home you are contributing to litter reduction while 

protecting your right to use the foodservice products of your choice. 

Please feel free to contact Samantha Martinez at 213-624-1550 or info@recyclefoamathome.com if you 

have any questions or need additional materials. 

Again, we ask for your support and appreciate your efforts to help make our community clean. 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
 

Jot Condie      Mike Levy 
President and CEO     Director 
California Restaurant Association   Plastic Foodservice Packaging Group 
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